
Notice of Educational Options 
Per section 118.57 of Wisconsin State Statute, the Rosendale-Brandon School District is required to 
annually notify parents of the educational options available to children who reside in the school district.  
Said options and applicable links to a current listing of educational options are available below. 
 
Rosendale-Brandon School District  -  www.rbsd.k12.wi.us 

Full-time Open Enrollment  -  http://oe.dpi.wi.gov/ 

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program  -  http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/choice-programs/wpcp-statewide 

Home-Based Private Education  -  http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/home-based 

Youth Options  -  http://dpi.wi.gov/youthoptions 

Course Options  -  http://dpi.wi.gov/courseoptions 
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